

**Minutes**  
**MKINL**  
**Committee Meeting 09/09/21**

**Present:**

Jane Halsey	Chair	<i>JH</i>	Sara Parsons	Results Officer	<i>SP</i>
Katrina Hird	Vice Chair	<i>KH</i>	Claudette Heneghan	PR Officer	<i>CH</i>
Nicola Renson	Secretary	<i>EW</i>	Tina Irvine	Officiating Officer	<i>TI</i>
Amy Simm	Treasurer	<i>AS</i>	Philippa Barber	Venues Officer	<i>PB</i>
Kym Dennis	Duty Officer	<i>KD</i>			

**Apologies:**

Hayley Sinclair	Affiliations Officer	<i>HS</i>
-----------------	----------------------	-----------

---

**Committee Objectives**

- Continue with timely communications
- To be consistent & transparent
- Aim to have fewer disciplinaries
- Make headway with umpire communication
- All Committee members to continue with their hard work in their individual roles

**Action**  
**(who / date)**

1 JH welcomed all members to the meeting.

**Items still outstanding from previous meeting**

None

**Correspondence**

Can teams pay in advance - NR confirmed that match fees can be paid in advance and Email must be sent to AS (Treasurer) to advise.

Oakgrove School – is it the senior or primary school - It is the Senior school where the Summer League was played.

Master Team sheet will be advised.

NJ runs Monday night outdoor league at Power league at Sports Central and wants to know if we can circulate to our umpires for any one that wants practice. TI is advising people who are Into umpiring to go and get practice from this league. MKINL umpire list is not to be used.

Affiliations

*Players who played up*

	Date	Affiliated to:	Played up to:	

Umpiring

Levels of Umpiring  
Prem and prem approved can do Prem and down  
C award from championship down  
Into can do the lower divisions  
If umpires have not qualified they cannot umpire.

A Premiership team has a new C award umpire and want to know if she can be a Prem umpire. It was decided that she will need to be assessed by committee members over 3 matches. This should be a reminder to all teams

Umpire list to be finalised and sent out tonight

### Duty

Some duty packs have been given out for Mon & Tues. The rest will be done by next week.

Maps for the venues can be found on the MKINL website and Facebook page.

### PR

CH is in the process of adding the documents to the website.

The forms in the members area are the ones that have to be used on the night  
Affiliation dates and umpiring status will also be added

### Results

No Report

### Treasury

No Report

### Venues

No Report

### AOB

TI to contact Futureprint with regards to umpiring

TI to prepare into forms and NR to send out

JH to authorise payment for Courts

**Next Committee Meeting**

**14<sup>th</sup> October 2021 at 7.30pm**